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Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

By now, most of you are probably aware that members of CUPE Air Canada Flight Attendants have voted 

98% in favour of a strike. 

 

CUPE members will be in a possible strike or lock-out position as of 12:01 am on September 21, 2011. 

 

We encourage all Air Canada Unions as well as all other Union members working across Canada to 

support their CUPE Sisters and Brothers as much as possible throughout this difficult time. 

 

Your support may take the form of volunteering your time to assist with picketing or other strike 

activities, or offering moral or monetary support to CUPE members on the picket line. 

 

CUPE members are fighting for a fair and equitable Collective Agreement as well as dignity.  Your 

continued support will send a strong message for all future bargaining tables.   

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

    
Jeffrey Taylor      Daniela Scarpelli 

President, Air Canada Component of CUPE   CUPE National Representative 

 

  


